
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                    

May 11, 2020  

Contact: Kate Constalie, kate.constalie@legis.wi.gov, 608-632-1606            
 

Bewley Statement on Turning the Dial 
 

 MADISON – Senate Democratic Leader Janet Bewley (D-Mason) released the following statement 

regarding Governor Evers’ actions turning the dial to responsibly further reopen Wisconsin businesses: 

 

“I appreciate Governor Evers’ and DHS Secretary Palm’s steady, pragmatic leadership throughout 

this public health crisis. With the assistance of public health officials at DHS and economic 

development partners at WEDC, we can begin to the turn the dial to safely reopen our economy. 

This has been a difficult time for many families across Wisconsin.  As a state we are all in this 

together and by continuing to practice safety measures and social distancing we can limit the spread 

of COVID-19.”  
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